
 

 

 

Tuesday 12th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

General reminders and Year 11 Prom 
 
Medication and Appointments 
If students are required to take medication for: headaches, migraines, tummy aches and so on, can you please ensure they 
bring these to school with them. These can be kept in the school office. Also please book any appointments outside of school 
time (including Sixth Form/college interviews) as much as possible.  
 
Key dates coming up: 

• Year 11 Drama exam – Tuesday 26th March 

• Year 11 Sixth Form Interviews -19th-20th of March - Students will be contacted individually if they have applied.  

• Year 11 GCSE PE exam –Wednesday 27th March  
 
Year 11 Parents’ evening – Tuesday 26th March, 4.00pm-6.30pm 
There will be a presentation from 4-4.30pm about how to support your child in the lead up to exams. After that you will 
receive your child’s PPE results and be able to speak to subject teachers about their grades and progress.  
 
Saturday School 
We expect 100% attendance to all sessions they are put down for. Please support us in ensuring your child attends if they 
are selected. If they cannot attend or are running late, please email Ms Adewunmi and Ms Anum.  
 
 

Year 11 Prom, Thursday 20th June 2024 
 
This year’s prom will be on Thursday 20th June at Millwall Football club player’s lounge. We hope that this location will 
allow us to provide your son /daughter with an extra special celebration of their time with us at Bacon’s College.  
The Prom will start at 6:30pm and will finish promptly at 10.30pm. The cost of this event is £30. This includes all food and 
drink, a DJ for the evening and use of the facilities at the football club.  
 
Payments can be made online via the ParentPay website, a link to it is on the school webpage. There will be a ‘Yr11 Prom’ 
under Trips. If there any issues or you need ParentPay logins please email: a.quinn@baconscollege.co.uk Please note that 
students cannot make payments via the top up machines in school or in cash. We require all payments to be completed in 
full by Monday 17th of June via Parent Pay. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Address: Millwall Football Club The Den Zampa Road London SE16 3LN 
Bus: P12 
Train: South Bermondsey Station . Plenty of space in the car park.  
Dress code: Formal 
 
The prom is a reward for students who have consistently met our expectations. At the end of May, the senior leadership 
team will review students’ conduct during the academic year (although greater emphasis will be placed on the period 
between February half term and May) focusing on the criteria below and if anyone has failed to meet our expectations, they 
will not be allowed to attend the prom. We will consider: 

• Number of isolation referrals particularly for 24-hours 

• Punctuality and attendance to lessons and school (should be above 90% ideally) 

• External suspensions 

• Number of detentions and attendance to detentions 

• Truancy from school or lessons 

• General conduct, attitude and behaviour around school and towards staff 
 
The College maintains the right to refund any monies paid and refuse entry. Millwall will provide security for the evening 
and will refuse entry to any students who have not been invited.  
 

Yearbooks and Results day 
Students will receive their Year books on Results day which this year takes place on Thursday 22nd August 2024. More 
details about this will be sent nearer to time.  
  
Yours Sincerely  
 

J.Maybury      M.Alemu 
Mr Maybury      Mr Alemu 
Vice Principal      Head of Year 11 
            

  


